
Rye Planning Board 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Application to Cut Trees Along Scenic Road 

 

 

 The Rye Planning Board will hold a public hearing at 7:00p.m. on Tuesday, December 

12, 2017 pursuant to RSA 231:158 on the application by Vincent A. Wenners, Jr. Esquire on 

behalf of Burdett Realty LLC for property owned and located at 382 Wallis Road, Tax Map 18, 

Lot 83 to cut down and remove two trees.  Property is in the Single Residence District.  Case 

#14-2018. 

 

The hearing will be held at the Rye Town Hall 10 Central Road.  If the planning board 

determines that the application is complete, it will hold a public hearing on the application on 

December 12, 2017.   Should a decision on the application not be reached at the public hearing, 

the application will stay on the Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or 

disapproved. The application and all information submitted with the application to cut trees 

along a scenic road may be inspected at the planning office at the Rye Town Hall. 

 

       William Epperson, Chairman 

       Rye Planning Board 

       November 22, 2017 

 


